WASTE MANAGEMENT WASTE MANAGEMENT
720 4% Ave, Suite 400
Kirkland, WA 98033

Received

Management
September 27, 2019 Records ag

09/27/19 15:27

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

Chandler Plaza Building State Of WASH.
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW UTIL. AND TRANSP.
P.O. Box 47250 COMMISSION

Olympia, WA, 98504-7250

Dear Sirs:

Subject Waste Management of Spokane, a division of Waste Management of Washington, Inc. (G-237); Tariff# 18
Enclosed are revised pages 2 and to the above-referenced tariff The purpose of this filing is to correct a clerical error
that was previously not discovered by either the company or the Staff The correction of this clerical error requires
revising the rebate of $1.04/mo. per customer to $0.77/mo. per customer. Staff agrees with the correction of this error.
Accordingly, we are requesting that the proposed effective date of these tariff revisions be November 13, 2019.

In order to correct this error as quickly as possible we are requesting that the 45-day notice requirement to the
commission be waived and allow the new rebate to go into effect on less than statutory notice (LSN).

In addition to revised tariff pages, enclosed for your review are our accounting work papers and the LSN. Customers
will be notified of the change in their commodity credit adjustment on their next regularly scheduled billing after the
approval of the Commission.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me at (425) 814-7840.

Very truly yours,

4] f At —

ichael A" Weinstein
Senior Pricing Manager, Pacific Northwest Market Area

cc: Jesse Granado
Tami Yager
Clerk of the Board, Spokane County Chair



